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Dear all, 

Spring has finally arrived and we hope everyone is enjoying the term so far. 

Apologies that it has been so long since our last newsletter so here a quick recap. 

Following our successful Christmas Fair (thank you again to everyone who helped and 
joined us!) we held another successful junior film event, where the children watched Willy 
Wonka and the Chocolate Factory.  The children were again wonderfully behaved.  Please 
put film suggestions in the PTA box for the next one! 

Wear something Red Day, Krispy Kreme Doughnuts and the bi-weekly senior tuck shops 
were also popular as well as our Charity Breakfast morning for CASPA which raised 
£120.00. 

Last Friday we held the Mother’s Day Secret present room where the children were able to 
purchase a gift for their mum or family member.  This is a lovely event and the children get 
so excited picking a gift.  We hope you all enjoyed them and thank you to all the mums who 
came and helped on the day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next event is Family Bingo night, which will be held on Friday 22nd March.  To book your 
space please email pta1@bcsweb.co.uk.  We hope to see you there. 

We also have another Charity Breakfast on Tuesday 26th March, where proceeds will go to a 
local animal charity and after Easter we will be hosting our first Holistic Evening on 23rd April, 
details to follow shortly. 

With your support we have been able to purchase some requested items for the seniors: 
basket balls, new goals and Sixth Form cabinet for their tuck shop. 

Have a wonderful weekend  

Your PTA Team 

mailto:pta1@bcsweb.co.uk
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